November Newsletter

2019

Students of the Six Weeks

Each six weeks, the BMS staff votes on one boy and one girl as our Students of the Six Weeks. The criteria is based on our core values of safety, responsibility and respect. Congratulations to the following students:



6th Grade - Stella Johns, DJ Heckenberg

7th Grade - Katie Schmidt, Henry Vanderzanden

8th Grade - Miley Kellis, Jesse Dias

This is a fantastic group of students! Congratulations!

Parent - Teacher Conferences

Thank you for attending our Parent - Teacher Conferences! it is always great to see all of you! We appreciate the opportunity to discuss your child's strengths as well as areas where we can support their improvement!

Kindness if free. Sprinkle that stuff everywhere!

Culture of Kindness Lesson for this week -The Power of Each Individual

This lesson helps students understand that every one of us has worth and dignity and that we all hold the keys to peace.

Character Connections

self-worth/respect/personal responsibility/compassion/kindness



Rotary Youth Citizen of the Month

Tarryn Duyck has been selected by our BMS staff as the Rotary Youth Citizen of the Month for November. Tarryn is hard working, respectful, kind and a good all around citizen! Tarryn will be honored at the Rotary luncheon on Wednesday! Congratulations, Tarryn!

Brave Club

Students who consistently exhibit good citizenship will be celebrated with a fun event in December. Our Brave Club activity will follow the second progress report. Please remind your child that citizenship is important!



Our BMS staff loves to have fun! :-)



Spirit Day! :-)



Playing chess at lunch! :-)

Thank you NJHS for putting up flags to celebrate Veterans' Day!

Thank you to all of our Veterans!

If you received an immunization notice from the office, please take care of the immunizations before EXCLUSION DAY on Feb. 21, 2020. Thank you!

